
 
 

The last day of business 

at the Temporary Town Office 

at 2417 Franklin Street 

is Friday, April 1st. 
 

The Town Office will be closed: 

 Monday, April 4th 

 Tuesday, April 5th 

 Wednesday, April 6th 
 

The Town Office will reopen 

at our Downtown location 

at 49 Center Street 

on Thursday, April 7th. 


